Hi Mountain View Teachers and Staff,

If you have not heard by now, Mountain View Elementary is going to be holding an “Out of this World” Silent Auction on October 16, 2015 during Fall Festival.  The silent auction items are taking off and will  be far-out!  Some of you have been so creative and we are thrilled with the PRICELESS opportunities that you are going to offer to our MVE Children.   

You are also welcome to bid on the silent auction items…Kentucky Derby Tickets, Master’s Tickets, Disney Behind the Scene Tour, Vacation Homes, Shopping Opportunities, Service Items, etc.  

In order to see the items and bid on them, we are pre-registering everyone NOW so that you can be prepared when the Silent Auction opens.  Bidding will be done from your smart phone (Mobile Bidding).  This will allow you to bid on items at your convenience, be notified of when you have been out bid and also allow you to be anywhere while taking part in the action!  Mobile bidding lets you bid right from your phone, from any location even if you are not physically at the event!  We encourage you to include other family members to register to get in on the action too! 

Simply text the code MVES15 to the number 24700 on your smart phone to register and follow the prompts.  You will be asked to enter a credit card for the bidding but will not be charged for anything that you do not win.  Also, your information is secure and will not be used for future solicitation.  Once in the system, you will be taken to your own personal bidding page and will get to see all the items up for auction.  

ALSO, Did you know that our PTA and Foundation have a Facebook Page?  Please feel free to LIKE the page and comment on all the awesome things we are doing at Mountain View.  We appreciate the support.
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